
St Mary’s Visitor Policy COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) 

In response to the global coronavirus outbreak, St Mary’s Primary School, has 

implemented a strict visitor policy to safeguard the health and wellbeing of the 

whole school community.  

In line with Covid 19 Public Health Agency Guidance, please do not visit the 

school if you display any symptoms.  

The symptoms of COVID-19 are:  
  

 A new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than 
an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually 
have a cough, it may be worse than usual); or 

  

 A high temperature/fever – this means you feel hot to touch on your 
chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature); or  

  

 A loss of or change in sense of smell or taste.   
 

If your visit to St Mary’s is essential you must; 

 Sanitise your hands on entry. 

 Report to reception and sign the school visitors’ book. 

 Wear a face mask or covering at all times. 

 Adhere to social distancing of 2m.  

 Adhere to the school’s staff Code of Conduct at all times. 

 In the interests of Safeguarding visitors must not use a mobile 

phone or a camera in the school building or on site when 

children are present.  

 Smoking is strictly prohibited on any area of the school site. 

 


